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29 January 2024 
 
 
 
 
 
All Members of the Legislative Council 
(via email) 

 

Dear Member 

Variation to the 2024 Sitting Schedule 

Pursuant to Standing Order 6(3), I advise that the Legislative Council will next meet on Thursday, 
1 February 2024 at 10.00am.  

This variation to the 2024 annual sitting schedule is to facilitate the filling of a vacancy in the Senate of 
the Parliament of the Commonwealth of Australia that has arisen due to the resignation of former 
Senator Patrick Dodson. 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
Hon Alanna Clohesy 
President of the Legislative Council 
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